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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of  Qatar and thanks for the presentation of their UPR National Report. We welcome the country’s achievements in the process of  implementation of recommendations of previous UPR cycle.

The authorities of Qatar has shown a respectful level of commitment to implement the 145 accepted recommendations.
We especially support the efforts invested by the Family Affairs Department who has been helping to enact national strategies, plans and policies related to women, to provide social welfare and to develop and follow up on social development programmes. Hopefully, these efforts will contribute to the further strengthening of the role of women in the society.

In the spirit of constructive dialogue, Serbia wishes to recommend Qatar the following:

- to reconsider its citizenship legislation in order to ensure that in practice nationality can be transferred to children from the mother side, and not only from the paternity, especially for children who would otherwise be stateless.

- to strengthen the mechanism of involving all children in the regular education system, in particular the right to inclusive education for pupils with disabilities.


We wish Qatar a very successful review process.
